

Superintendent's Outdial - August 4, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families and Staff,

Happy "New Year's Eve" for the Cave Creek Unified School District – the #1 school district in the northeast valley with A+ schools and programs. I wanted to welcome back all of our students, staff and families as we start the 2020-21 school year tomorrow, Wednesday, August 5th with Distance Learning and Online School.

Our goal is always to maximize the academic achievement of ALL of our students each year, along with growing their talents in the arts, athletics and leadership and we do that by engaging our students in their learning. And, as you know, learning will look a little different as we start the school year.

With our Mission, to INSPIRE EXCELLENCE, we are committed to supportive learning environments and appropriate rigor with high expectations—whether online or in person. Thank you for your support of CCUSD and I look forward to when I can see you in our schools, once again.

Sincerely,

Debbi Burdick, Ed.D.

Superintendent